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  Date:               December 26, 2023 

 

To:                  Mayor Citrin and Village Board of Trustees   

 

From:             David Conklin, Chief of Police 

 

Subject:          Letter of Resignation 

 

 

Please accept this notice of my resignation as Chief of Police effective February 24, 2024.   

This date will satisfy the 60-day notice stipulation of my employment agreement.  It will  

also permit ample time for a smooth transition of my replacement. 

 

I started as Chief in Tuxedo Park on February 21, 2020 at the beginning of the Covid-19  

Pandemic which was a huge challenge.  In August of that year Tuxedo Park and  

surrounding communities were hit by Tropical Storm Isaias which resulted in downed 

trees, electrical wires, transformers, and power outages for several days.  That led to the 

creation of the Community Well Check Program.  I am proud of that program as well as 

the many other community policing programs that I brought to Tuxedo Park.  Some of the 

accomplishments that I am most proud of are the reduction of overtime by 300% and the 

several grants that I wrote and received for needed equipment.  

 

I enjoyed my tenure as Chief of the Tuxedo Park Police Department and I am blessed for 

the opportunity to work with the fine men and women of the department as well as Village 

Board members and other village employees.   We accomplished a lot together. 

 

I want to thank you all for your support and I wish you all the best. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Conklin 

Chief of Police  

          


